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2024 Cultural Grant Capital Reserve Awards 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That project funding recommended by the Cultural Grant Capital Reserve Assessment 
Committee, for 2024, as outlined in the January 10, 2024 report of the Community 
Services Division, be approved. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on January 10, 2024, considered a report of the Community Services 
Division regarding the above, along with a letter from Leah Brodie, Nutrien Wonderhub. 
 
Attachment 
1. January 10, 2024 report of the Community Services Division 

2. January 8, 2024 letter from Leah Brodie, Nutrien Wonderhub 


